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March 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 Thank you for the wonderful contributions to your child’s class room. The        

Valentine’s Day Party was a great success, thanks to all your time and talents. As your 

child's teacher, I was blessed to watch the excitement and enthusiasm that filled the 

room.  

 March is going to be an exciting  month.  Go Texan Days are March 2-6 at Day 

One Christian Academy. Children may wear their cowboy boots and hats during this 

time.  For the safety of the children, please leave all guns, spurs, sheriff badges at-

tached by pins, and stick horses at home. There will be a special Rodeo Program on 

Thursday, March 5 at 6:45 pm in the Life Center Auditorium.                                      

 All students are invited to participate in special Rodeo Activities on Friday,    

March 6, between 9-12 in the Kids Room. The Student Ambassadors from Lutheran 

South High School will be assisting in the activities so that parents may enjoy this   

special time with their children. Everyone is invited to have some fun and share this 

time together! 

 Each day we share with the children, “God is love”. In class, we often talk about 

how much God loves us and takes care of us,  much like our parents and caregivers do. 

This month we will share how they too can exhibit God’s love to their family, friends 

and pets. Our Community Helpers are Animal Helpers. The children are asked to bring a 

stuffed animal on March 27th, and care for them, as God cares for us.  We look forward 

to sharing another special month in your child’s life with them, as we educate them for 

a life of success.  

 With Spring break quickly approaching, we ask that you continue to update your 

child’s wardrobe by checking their change of clothes for the right size and seasonally 

appropriate attire.  Thank you for all of your efforts regarding your child’s education. It 

is very easy to see the light of God’s love in the eyes of your children.  

 In closing, we are excited to welcome our National Lutheran Accreditation Visiting 

Team, March 29-31st, as we renew our status as a nationally accredited school!  Please 

expect to see some of the team members around DOCA on those days, as they will be 

visiting all of the classrooms, and evaluating our program. 

God’s Blessings 

Judy DenBleyker 


